
Bradford National Bank Announces Staff Promotions 

  

At its December meeting, the Bradford National Bank Board of Directors announced three 
staff promotions, according to bank President, Michael Ennen. 

  

• John Keeven has been promoted to Senior Vice President and Senior Lending Officer 
and will manage the loan program for the bank.  Keeven is a 2004 graduate of 
McKendree University with a BS in finance.  He has over 20 years of banking 
experience. 

• Cara Snow has been elevated to Assistant Vice President and manages the bank’s 
loan accounting and payroll program. 

• Amy Tebbe has been promoted to Assistant Vice President and works in the bank’s 
consumer lending program. 

  

Ennen said, “These employees have shown tremendous growth at the bank as well as 
exceptional dedication to serving our customers and to helping our bank run more 
effectively and efficiently.”  He added, “As the bank continues to grow, their knowledge and 
enthusiasm will continue to be a tremendous asset to the bank.” 

  

2024 has been a very busy year for Bradford National Bank with the addition of several new 
products and services and construction of the new Breese facility.  The bank also 
continues to invest in all of the communities we serve and has surpassed $600 million in 
total assets for the first time in its 157-year history. 

  

Founded in 1867, Bradford National Bank is the 10th oldest bank in Illinois.  For additional 
information, visit www.BradfordBank.com. 

 

http://www.bradfordbank.com/

